
Derby, CT 

Legal Notice 

 

The City of Derby hereby invites proposals to 

purchase and develop approximately 

9 acres of city-owned parcels adjacent to the 

Route 34 and the Housatonic River known as 

Main Street South.  Sealed responses 

containing developer qualifications, project 

concepts, description, and renderings for the 

redevelopment of Main Street South will be 

received at the Town Clerk’s office, 1 

Elizabeth Street, Derby CT until 12:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, August 24th 2023 
  
The RFP package may be obtained on the City 

website at www.derbyct.gov/bids. Additional 

information can be obtained from Roger 

Salway, Economic Development Director, 1 

Elizabeth Street, Derby CT 06418, 203-841-

5608, rsalway@derbyct.gov. 
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